
 

St Paul's CE Primary School (Crompton St) : Autumn FGB meeting 
 

 

 

, 6:30 PM on 21 Oct 2020 
 

 

    

 

Name Governor Type Attended 

Mr Iqbal Ahmed Parent governor Apologies Accepted 

Mr Ben Anguige Foundation governor No Apologies Sent 

Miss Amy Coleman Parent governor Attended 

Rev David Cooper Associate Member Attended 

Mrs Laurie Cunliffe Foundation governor Attended 

Mrs Kath Jackson Foundation governor Attended 

Mr Martin Kent Foundation governor Attended 

Mrs Wendy Lord Foundation governor Attended 

Ms. Michelle MacKay Foundation governor Attended 

Andrew Mccarthy Associate Member Attended 

Miss Holly McLoughlin Staff governor Attended 

Rev Gill Page Foundation Ex-Officio Attended 

Mrs Yvette Sullivan Headteacher Attended 

Mr Shahrokh Taromsari Local Authority Governor Attended 
 

  

    

 


